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Circular 17 - 2019 

06 September 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Installation of Generator Electrical Reticulation  
 
Evergreen will be installing a 60KVa generator next week to ensure that our village has 
electricity, no matter what the future holds in terms of power cuts or outages. This will guarantee 
that our street lights, emergency services and security installations that keep our village safe, are 
not compromised.  
 
After considering various options, it was decided that the most viable location for the generator in 
terms of costs and electrical reticulation, would be opposite the clubhouse above the visitors 
parking. It will be securely fenced and surrounded by appropriate plantings to minimise its 
aesthetic impact. The installation will also involve roadworks along the main road to the pool area 
and into the “berm” area to complete the project. 
 
The generator comes fitted with a noise reduction box and is currently stored in the visitors bay 
near to where it will installed in its final position, which will commence shortly. The project should 
take no longer than a few days, during which time every effort will be made not to inconvenience 
our residents.  
 
Your understanding and cooperation are greatly appreciated. If you would like any further 
information, please call me on Ext 201. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Christine Dempers 
Village Manager 
 

 


